
 
 
 

Public Notice of Closure 
 

In observance of the holiday, the Clerk’s Office (all 
locations) will be closed on: 
 

 
Thursday, July 3, 2025 

Friday, July 4, 2025 
 
 
 
Please note: The Court’s Electronic Case Files (ECF) and Public 
Access to Court Electronic Records (PACER) will remain 
available during these dates. 
 

 
Jeffrey S. Eaton 
Clerk of Court 


